

ĐỀ SỐ 7

I. MULTIPLE CHOICE:

Circle the word which has underlined part pronounced differently from the others .

- (1) A. brush B. music C. truck D. bus
(2) A. cups B. hooks C. pens D. hats
(3) A. collect B. destroy C. between D. because

Circle the odd one out .

- (4) A. elevator B. cathedral C. bookshop D. grocery store
(5) A. fine B. good C. night D. old

Circle the best option A, B, C or D to complete the sentences

- (6) _____ are you going to spend your summer vacation? – In Da Lat.
A. When B. Where C. How long D. What
(7) Christopher Columbus was the first explorer ____ discovered America 1492.
A. which B. who C. whom D. whose
(8) Classes _____ at seven in the morning.
A. end B. live C. start D. have
(9) What _____ the weather like in the summer?
A. is B. was C. does D. would
(10) David learned to play _____ guitar when he was _____ student.
A. the/ a B. a/ the C. the/ the D. a/ a
(11) Peter comes from Britain. He speaks _____.
A. British B. English C. American D. China
(12) The post office is _____ the cinema and the drugstore.
A. opposite B. between C. left of D. in front
(13) When I _____ home, my father _____ my mother with the cooking.
A. came – was helping B. coming - was helping
C. come - helping D. came – is helping
(14) I like to read “Muc Tim” very much. It’s my _____ magazine.
A. nice B. quick C. funny D. favorite

- (15) John swims very well and _____ does his brother.
 A. so B. even C. too D. also
- (16) "Anything else?" – " _____"
 A. No, it isn't B. Not at all
 C. Not today, thanks D. It doesn't matter
- (17) "Are you sure the film starts at 10?" - " _____."
 A. Yes, I am B. No, I didn't
 C. Yes, I do D. I don't know

Find one mistake A, B, C or D and correct it .

- (18) Kim and Sam plays chess every day with Danny.
 A. plays B. chess C. day D. Danny
- (19) Nam looks very angrily because his friends say no words.
 A. looks B. angrily C. his friends D. no words
- (20) Does Nam's mother go always to work by bus?
 A. Does B. go always C. work D. by bus

Read the passage and answer the questions

Where playing video games IS real life

Seo-yun Cho doesn't have time for hobbies because she spends all her time playing video games. "I practice as much as I can so I will improve," she says. "This is what I really need to do." Seo-yun and her friends are members of KS Fireflies 6, a video game team. She and the other members share a flat in Seoul's business district. Since they all left school, they have managed to make playing video games their life.

Every day, Seo-yun gets up after a good night's sleep at 10 a.m and goes for a job for an hour, before sitting down at her computer and starting to play. She and her friends have a few breaks to eat and relax during the day and the evening, but Seo-yun think that after midnight is when she has more fun playing than at any other time, She usually goes to bed at 3 a.m.

Seo-yun and the rest of the team need to train hard and keep fit, as top players need to do about 500 mouse-clicks a minute. Video games are big business in South Korea, and the best players (like KS Fireflies 6) usually become even better-known than top baseball or volleyball players.

Some people might get bored after playing video games for an hour or two. But these guys are actually getting paid to do something they love as a job. Many of them would even like to do it for free!

- (21) What is the most important thing for Seo-yun Cho?
 A. trying new video games

- B. getting better at video games
- C. finding enough time to play video games

(22) Seo-yun and her friends _____.

- A. live together
- B. went to school together
- C. have a business together

(23) What does Seo-yun say about playing games at night?

- A. It's when she feels happiest
- B. It's the time that she most enjoys playing
- C. It sometimes makes her tired

(24) What does the writer say about sports?

- A. Seo-yun and her friends play a lot of sports video games
- B. Seo-yun and her friends play sports to get fit
- C. Seo-yun and her friends are more famous than some sports players

(25) Why does the writer think Seo-yun and her friends are lucky?

- A. because they earn a lot of money
- B. because they don't need to look for another job
- C. because they are doing something that they love

Read the passage and choose the correct answer A, B, C or D

I don't usually eat breakfast. I only have (26) _____ of coffee. I don't eat anything until about eleven o'clock. Then I have a biscuit and a glass of milk. For lunch, I usually have a salad. That's at about two o'clock. I have (27) _____ at half- past six in the afternoon. I'm a vegetarian, so I don't eat (28) _____ or fish. I eat cheese and eggs and things like that. I have a glass of water or fruit juice with my meal. At the weekend I go to a (29) _____ in the evening, you can get vegetarian meals in a (30) _____ restaurants now.

- | | | | |
|--------------------|---------------|--------------|-----------|
| (26) A. a can | B. a cup | C. a packet | D. a bar |
| (27) A. supper | B. lunch | C. breakfast | D. dinner |
| (28) A. vegetables | B. noodles | C. rice | D. meat |
| (29) A. apartment | B. restaurant | C. shop | D. store |

- (30) A. lot of B. much C. many D. dozen

II. WRITING

Rewrite the sentences starting with the given words

- (31) It is OK if I go fishing?

→ Can _____?

- (32) "Where is the concert hall?" the tourist asked.

→ The tourist asked _____.

- (33) What is the price of this cake?

→ How much _____?

- (34) I started to play basketball 2 years ago.

→ I have _____.

- (35) How long is the Great Wall of China?

→ What is _____?

Write full sentences using the given words

- (36) My teacher/ never/ lose/ his temper.

_____.

- (37) they/ like/ beer or wine?

_____.

- (38) There/ be/ many/ new/ shops/ near/ here,/ so/ the streets/ busy/ all day

_____.

Reorder the words/phrases to complete the sentences

- (39) English teacher/ Vietnam/ has/ 2 years./ My/ for/ worked/ in

_____.

- (40) Does/ he/ often/ late?/ breakfast/ have

_____.